
  
5/15/2025 

 
Good morning! 

 
Please pause for a moment of silence. 

 
Please stand for the pledge. 

 
●​ Lunch Menu: Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Broccoli w/CZ, Roll 

 
●​ The contents of the lost and found will be on tables outside of the front office 

until May 16th. Please look through these items to see if any of it belongs to you. 
Anything that is left after Friday will be discarded. 
 

●​ Students: You should be getting your Semester Exam Exemption Letters 
Signed by all of your teachers. It should then be signed by a parent and 
returned to your reaching raider teacher.  Signed Exemption letters must be 
turned by Friday, May 16th even if you are exempt from classes. 
 

●​ Students: If you are not planning to come to school on the 23rd to pick up 
your report card, report cards can be mailed home if you bring a Self Addressed 
Stamped Envelope and turn it in to the front desk. You may also purchase a 
stamped envelope at the front desk or at the snack shack for $1.  
  

●​ Students - If you believe you have Perfect Attendance for the entire school 
year, please be sure to reply to the email that you received from Mrs. Ferrell, so 
your attendance can be verified. 
 

●​ Next week during Semester Exams students will NOT be allowed to be checked 
out during the exam period. Students with SIGNED Exemption Letters may 
leave after their exam period is over. Please go over your exam schedule with 
your parents so any conflicts with appointments can be avoided. 
 

●​ Students are not allowed to leave campus after testing and then return to 
campus.  To be clear, if you leave campus as a car rider or walker after testing, 
you cannot come back to school, not even to ride the bus home. 
 



●​ If you have been absent from school in May, you need to be sure that you have 
turned in excuses for those absences.  Truancy referrals will be sent for 
unexcused absences. 

 
 
 

 Thought of the day: 
“You can control two things: your work ethic and your attitude about anything.” 
 
Have a thought provoking Thursday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider! 

 


